
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta 2150 | dpie.nsw .gov.au | 1

Mr Kevin Thompson
Managing Director
Concrush Pty Limited 
18 Tirriki Street
Charlestown NSW 2290

29/10/2020

Dear Mr Thompson

Concrush Resource Recovery Facility 
Review of the Construction Environmental Management Plan 

SSD-8753

I refer to your online submission seeking approval for the Construction Environmental Management Plan
as required by SSD-8753 Condition C2 and the following sub-plans:

 Water Discharge Management Plan (condition B12)
 Groundwater Management Plan (condition B15)
 Erosion and Sediment Control Plan (condition B22)
 Acid Sulfate Soils Management Plan (condition B25)
 Traffic Management Plan and Driver Code of Conduct (condition B34)
 Remedial Action Plan Concrush Pty Limited (condition B49).

The Department has reviewed the management plans and concludes the plans address the relevant
conditions. As such, the following plans are approved:
- Construction Environment Management Plan – Expansion of the Concrush Resource Recovery

Facility, Teralba prepared by RCA Australia dated 1 September 2020, Reference No. RCA ref
13589-801/1

- Water Discharge Management Plan prepared by Umwelt (Australia) Pty Limited dated July 2020,
Report No. 4987/R01 

- Groundwater Management Plan prepared by RCA Australia, dated September 2020, Reference No:
13589-801/1 

- Erosion and Sediment Control Plan prepared by Umwelt Australia Pty Limited dated May 2020, Report
No. 4987/R02

- Acid Sulfate Soils Management Plan prepared by RCA Australia dated July 2020, Reference No.
13589-804/0 

- Traffic Management Plan and Driver Code of Conduct prepared by Intersect Traffic Pty Ltd dated July
2020, Reference No. 20/058 -D 

- Remedial Action Plan Expansion Component Prepared by RCA Australia dated June 2020, Ref No
13589-803/2.

The Department confirms the notification of commencement of construction requirement of condition
A12(a) has been satisfied by your letter dated 31 July 2020.

Should you have any further enquiries, please contact William Hodgkinson, Planning and Assessment, at
the Department on (02) 8275 1055 or via William.Hodgkinson@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/


Chris Ritchie
Director
Industry Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary


